
 

 

5 March 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

As you are aware, our School posts photos to our Facebook page. 

As part of our Reading at Home Program, we would like to encourage children to share photos of 
themselves reading at home.   

Please be aware that although we are only posting to our School Facebook page, there is a possibility 
that these posts could be reposted to other sites by individuals. 

If you would like to see your child star in one of our future posts, please fill out the permission form 
below and return to the school, or email it to 0601_homereading@eq.edu.au, along with their 
photo.  Any photo forwarded without permission will not be able to be posted on Facebook.  

Regards, 

 

Sarah Blair 
Head of Department – Curriculum  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 ------------------- Return to Office or email to  0601_homereading@eq.edu.au   -------------------------- 
 
I give my permission for photos of my child ______________________________ in class 
___________ to be posted on the School’s Facebook Page.  I am aware that these posts may be 
reposted by individuals to other sites. 
 
 
 
Signature ______________________ Date ____ 
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